
Announcement		
	

Fly-In	Elba	2022	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	
from	Thursday	2nd	–	Sunday	5th	June	2022	
	

	
	
The	flag	was	designed	by	Napoleon	himself	when	he	arrived	on	the	Island	of	
Elba.	Even	if	Napoleon	was	only	about	a	year	in	exile	on	ELBA,	his	name	is	
now	inseparably	connected	to	this	beautiful	Mediterranean	island.		
	
Dear	Members,	
	
Covid-19	continues	to	have	the	world	in	its	grasp,	but	we	still	want	to	meet	
up	again	and	enjoy	a	bit	of	luxury.		
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	again!	
	
To	this	end	we	have	been	taking	a	closer	look	at	a	number	of	possible	
destinations	since	January	2022,	but	there	were	difficulties	everywhere,	
making	a	get-together	in	the	usual	way	impossible.	A	lot	of	work	to	no	avail.	



	
Either	there	were	too	few	GA-friendly	airfields,	or	too	few	available	rooms	
in	the	right	sort	of	hotels,	or		etc.,	etc.	
	
So	its	back	to	ELBA,	the	pearl	of	the	Tuscan	archipelago,	where	they	are	
always	pleased	to	see	us!	
	
The	Mediterranean	island	ELBA	is	at	its	most	beautiful	in	the	spring.		
The	blossom	is	sweet,	it	is	mild	and	warm	and	the	tourists	are	still	far	away.	
The	island	of	ELBA	is	part	of	Tuscany,	being	in	the	district	of	Livorno.		
It	is	hilly	and,	thanks	to	the	humid	Mediterranean	climate,	always	green.	
Many	people	consider	ELBA	to	be	the	finest	of	Tuscan	holiday	destinations.	
	

	
	
LIRJ	has	space	for	us	and	is	already	looking	forward	to	welcoming	our	
fantastic	aircraft!	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
	
We	will	be	staying	in	the	best	5-star	hotel	on	the	island	-		the	Hotel	
Hermitage	in	Biodola,	located	on	the	coast	in	the	island's	most	exclusive	bay	
with	private	beach	with	the	finest	sand,	jetties,	three	seawater	pools,	beach	
restaurant,	etc.,	etc.	
	

	



Interesting	excursions	are	being	planned	and	there	will,	of	course,	be	
excellent	cuisine.	
	
Dear	Members,	we	look	forward	to	welcoming	you	on	our	next	Fly-In	2022.	
	
ELBA,	always	beautiful!	
	
Please	save	the	date!	
	
With	best	aviator	greetings	
	
Wilhelm	Schröer	
	
	
	
	


